
Parish News May 2023 by Mrs Gosney 

Last term I was lucky enough to attend a fully funded Welsh Government 

five-day outdoor learning course in Romania. 

The aim of the course was to experience, share 

and compare how others parts of the world 

teach outdoor learning in schools.  

We visited 3 schools all with very different 

approaches to delivering outdoor learning 

dependent on their resource and environment.  

We worked alongside the host teachers and children during activities and 

it was lovely to see the joy and enthusiasm on the children’s faces as they 

completed their challenges.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As well as visiting the schools we were also lucky 

enough to explore some of Romania’s beautiful 

landmarks and historical sites.  

 

 

 



It was a great experience and I am excited to share all that I have learned 

with the children at Llanrhidian Primary School.   

 


